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April 17, 2017 
 
TO:  Susan Kalter, Chairperson, Academic Senate 
 
FROM: Claire Lieberman, Chair, University Curriculum Committee  
 
RE: Executive Summary – Proposal to Delete the Information Assurance and Security Sequence  
 
The University Curriculum Committee approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate consideration the 
attached proposal from the School of Information Technology for the disestablishment of the Information 
Assurance and Security Sequence in the Major in Information Systems. 
 
The School of Information Technology indicated that the new Major in Cybersecurity, which has been 
approved at all levels, is an extension of the Information Assurance and Security sequence and will replace 
it.  All students wishing to move to the new Cybersecurity program may do so.  
 
The University Curriculum Committee supports the proposal to delete the Information Assurance and 
Security Sequence.  
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